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    The ADM 2024 Conference for Music and Worship will 
be in Tulsa at Harvard Ave. Christian Church on July 22 - 
26.  The Planning Team, with help from the other Council 
Members, has prepared a jam-packed conference with 
sessions and other activities to meet all the interests and 
needs of those looking for such a conference this 
coming summer.   For online registration, click here, 
Blackbaud.  You can also fill out the attached form and 
mail it in with a check, money order, or credit card 
information to Anne Marie Moyars, Disciples Home 
Missions, PO Box 1986, Indianapolis, IN 46206.  Early 
registration with a discount is due by June 1.       

A Sampling of Conference Activities 

Organ Techniques   Large Choir Anthem Reading   Worship Design 

Advanced Handbells   Small Choir Anthem Reading   Offertory for ADM Funds 

Building Modern Worship  Handbell Reading Session   Sacred Piano Literature 

Children’s Ministry   Free Time for Dinner One Night  Communion in Worship 

Chapel Choir    Modern Worship Service   Choir Resources 

Beginning Handbells   Traditional Worship Service   Opening Hymn Festival 

Instruments in Worship   Blended Worship Service   ADM Chorus 

Worship Round-table Discussions Worship Seminar    Closing Worship/ ADM Circle 

Personal Development  Catered Lunches & Dinners   Hymn Accompanying 

Worship Technology   Organ Crawl     Fellowship Time 

Choral Directing Techniques  Annual Business Meeting   Puppet Ministry 

Conference Location 

Harvard Avenue Christian Church 

5502 S. Harvard 

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135 



ADM News Items 

 

     We’ve received word that Long-time, Very-Active-ADMer, Rev. Dr. 
George Warren Campbell has just passed away at age 94.  George was 
a retired minister and Kansas City’s Hillside Christian Church’s beloved 
Minister Emeritus.  A Memorial Service for George Warren will be held 
at Hillside on May 11th at 11:00 am. 

 

                                                                                            
     

     Another former active ADMer, Dan Wilshire, passed away this past 
week on April 11th.   Dan and his wife, Karen Cullen, live in California 
and traveled farther than most ADM conference attendees each summer 
no matter where the conference was held.   

 

 

 

     Another sad notice has just been received from the family of Peter 
Olejar, that he passed away on April 15.  A memorial service for Pete 
will be held on April 27 at St. Paul’s Christian Church in Raleigh, NC.  
Pete had stayed very connected with other ADMers since the last 
conference through Zoom meetings almost every Sunday afternoon. 

 

 

All three of these gentlemen were vital parts of the ADM family for many years and will 
be missed by all who knew them.   

 

♫♫♫ 

ADMer, Lisa Cripe, has sent the following information from The Center For Congregational 
Song via The Hymn Society regarding their offer of free church music workshops….. 

"We are currently seeking institutions to host our Ambassadors! This is an opportunity to offer free church music 
workshops at your College, University, or Seminary led by two of our talented Ambassadors. To find out more about 
the program, click here." 

 

 



Please remember that ADM can always use your support whether you attend a summer 
conference or not by renewing or re-establishing your membership. Annual dues are still just 
$25.00, and it’s so easy to pay by going to the ADM website, www.adm-doc.org, clicking on 
“Join ADM,” and following the directions.  Please pay your 2023-2024 dues now to remain 
active and support ADM. 

Your Newsletter Editor, Brad Burnham, welcomes news items that would be of interest and 
help to the musicians, ministers, lay-persons, and anyone else in our email distribution lists. 
And, you are always encouraged to share what you receive with those you know in other 
churches or denominations. The ADM email address is ADMupdate@outlook.com.   

If you are active with Facebook, you are encouraged to join the ADM Group. Search for ADM- 
Association of Disciple Musicians and request to join the group. You’ll be connected to other 
members all year round and can ask questions and share neat tips and tricks. It’s just another 
way to stay connected with your ADM Family! 

 

THE 2024 CONFERENCE VENUE 

HARVARD AVENUE CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

TULSA, OKLAHOMA 

        

 

    

 


